
December 7th, 2021
The New London County 4-H Fair Board meeting came to order on December 7th, 2021 at
7:14pm. The pledges were stated. Introductions were completed. Padraig made a motion to
accept the minutes as read for the Secretary’s report, Victoria seconded and the motion passed.
There is a total of $11,781,85 in the treasury. Jeremiah made a motion to place the treasurer’s
report on file, Juliette seconded and the motion passed. Victoria gave the business report.
Jeremiah gave the superintendent reports and handed out the timelines to the superintendents.

Old Business:
~Voting for 2022 beef superintendents - speeches given

- Advisors are Kaitlin and Ellen
~2022 mentor nominations for pulls: Court Perkins?
~Tree sale at church - 100 trees to sell, ended up selling between 50-60

~ornaments were made

New Business:
~Voting for 2022 mentors:

- Beef mentors: Jim Holdridge

Victoria made a motion to accept the 2022 fair mentors as read with adjustments being made to
pulls and the beef show, Padraig seconded and the motion passed.

Padraig made a motion to accept possible fair dates of July 29th-31st, Jeremiah seconded and the
motion passed.

Jeremiah made a motion to keep the size and the printer tentatively for the 2022 fairbook, Kaitlin
seconded and the motion passed.

Padraig made a motion to move the age level for free admission from 12 years old down to 10
years old, Jeremiah seconded and the motion passed.

Victoria made a motion to keep the set gate prices of 2021 the same for the 2022 fair, Ellen
seconded and the motion passed.

En-ming made a motion that until 7:10pm of each meeting snack time would take place due to
the food supplied by participants of the fairboard meeting, Victoria seconded and the motion
passed.

A motion was made by Victoria to adjourn the meeting at 8:07pm on December 7 th, 2021.
Respectfully Submitted by Juliette S


